
Please protect dementia & Alzheimer's patients. Don't rush the process of updating advance directives 
without ensuring legal protections for these vulnerable people are kept in place. My grandmother suffered 
with Alzheimer's and my mother has Dementia. Neither disease should lead to the patients being denied 
the right to have access to food and water.  Please vote no on HB 4135. 
 


